YOU ARE INVITED
Thursday, September 18th 7:00 pm

Toronto City Hall Council Chambers
(100 Queen St. West at Bay St. – a short distance from Queen Subway Stn.)

Support Access to Justice for Poor People!
Prevent the Closing of Community-Based
Legal Clinics!
Please come to this important public meeting to learn about the “GTA Legal Clinic Transformation Project” and the proposal to close 14 community-based legal clinics in the City of Toronto and replace them with 3 mega service centres!  There will be featured speakers to give background on the Project, the implications of the proposal, and what we can do about it.  There will also be a discussion period in which we encourage you to participate.
FEATURED SPEAKERS:
Gary Newhouse

Barrister and Solicitor,

KBCLS Board Chair

Axelle Janczur

Executive Director,

Access Alliance MHCS

Bob Luker

Past Coordinator, Community Worker Program, George Brown College
Mary Jane Mossman
Professor of Law,

Osgoode Hall Law School, York University
Oriel Varga

Community Organizer,
Law and Social Justice
Kevin Lee
Executive Director,

Scadding Court Community Centre
REFRESHMENTS PROVIDED IN COUNCIL MEMBERS LOUNGE
Organized by:
Kensington-Bellwoods Community Legal Services
Email: kensington.bellwoods@gmail.com
Phone: 416-924-4244
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Endorsed by Our Community Partners:
